Ms Kriastina Smith,
{Regeneration and Planning
Development Management)
London Borough of Camden,
Town Hall,

Judd Street,

London,

WC1H 8ND

Dear Ms Smith,

38, Dennington Park Road,
West Hampstead,

London,

NW6 1BD

?tgt. March, 2016.

PLANNING APPLICATION CONSULTATION.

Reference is made to your letter, dated 7th. March, 2016, respecting
Application Reference 2016/0526/P., concerning the proposed work and erection

of an outbuilding in the rear garden of 40a, Dennington Park Road, NW6 1BD,

Your invitation to comment for or against the application is much appreciated.

I am the owner/occupier of No: 38, Dennington Park Road, London,

NW6 1BD., which is adjacent to No:40, and I have no objection to this

application.

(D. Harrington)(Mr)




